
This month, we are combining and upgrading our entire Electronic Medical Record 
system at the hospital and both clinics.

You may experience delays as our staff works in this new system. We thank you 
for your patience and promise to do everything we can to make sure you have an 

excellent encounter. 

This new system was put in place for the betterment of your patient experience. 
Patients will be able to manage appointments, request refills, see medical records 

and pay bills online.

Cibola General Hospital - Exciting News

New Electronic Medical Record, coming soon!

Let our Family CARE for Your Family!


